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I am concerned of the lack of funding and powers given to the authorities to investigate 
complaints against the NSW police.  

There appears to be a severe lack of accountability and I am concerned that when the powers of 
the NSW police are abused and unnecessarily expanded the recourse for individuals and groups 
are inadequate.  

Transparency and accountability are paramount in my opinion in regards to the relationship 
between the public and the NSW Police. An able and capable body to oversee and investigate 
complaints is crucial. 


